Plan Commission Meeting Minutes
January 25, 2018

Meeting came to order by Vice-President Travis Wake at 7:00 pm

*Commission Members present: Lynnette Allen, Richard Tincher(late), Mark Tucker, Rob Doty, Travis Wake,
& Gary Holbert

Non Members present: Gene Kates

Community members present: Rex & Karen Lawson observation only

Minutes from the December 28, 2017 was reviewed with Mark Tucker motioning to accept with Rob Doty
seconding. Gary Holbert abstain from vote as he wasn't at last meeting, and didn't review minutes.

Old Business:

Richard Tincher and Lynnette Allen attended the Town Council meeting on January 9, 2018 in regards to a Plan
Commission budge. Discussed to budget to the Plan Commission around $14,000, but the Board was waiting to
hear the results of the 1782 informing the Town Board how much funding the town will get from the County
tax, The results from this is a huge shortage compared to budget so they will have to reassess our budget. Mark
Tucker feels that there will be money available for the Fiscal study. He hopes to have more information by next
meeting.

Gene did verify that any changes will need to have legal documentation done by surveyor. Lynnette motioned to
have Gene contact several surveyor companies for quotes for services rendered. Richard Tincher 2nd

unanimously approved.

Rob Doty motioned to have Gene also mention to these companies for second quote on parcels, Travis Wake 28d
unanimously approved.
New Business:
No new business
Richard Tincher motioned to adjourn meeting and Rob Doty 2nd- unanimously accepted and adjourned at 8:00

pm.

Next meeting February 22, 2018 @ 7:00pm




